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From: Tom Guertin <tguertin67@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 2:47 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: I oppose the House Bill 5436

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I strongly oppose the House Bill 5436 as it is an unconstitutional bill and a violation of the rights of all us law abiding 
citizens and gun owners in the State of Rhode Island.  
Thank You,   Thomas Guertin 
                       80 Colwell Road, Harrisville, Rhode Island  


